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Director’s Message
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Dear Friends,

The past couple of years I’ve gotten into gardening. 
It is good for me to be out in the sun and fresh air, 
digging in the dirt, and watching our yard slowly 

become beautiful. It dawned 
on me this spring that there 
are a lot of analogies between 
gardening and maternity 
home work. In both cases 
we plant seeds, give them 
warmth and light, and hope 
that we see them sprout. 
In both cases we take 
ground that is hard and we 
water and till it to prepare 
it for something greater. 
And in both cases we try to 

bring beauty out of a place that was full of weeds. 
Sometimes we’re successful, and sometimes it takes 
longer to see the results we hope for. But no matter 
how much effort we put into either gardening or our 
maternity home work, the bottom line is that it’s God 
who causes the growth; we are simply blessed to be 
co-workers with Him.

May God bless you, and may God bless Mary’s Inn!

Colleen Pasnik
Director

Infants of homeless mothers need 
special care immediately after

birth four times as often as 
other children.

Homeless babies show 
significantly slower development 

than other children.

Stop by James Martin Jewelers on Saturday, 
May 8th between noon-4 pm 

For this awesome opportunity to buy a pair of diamond stud earrings or a 
diamond pendant necklace from $29 to $79. 

They make perfect gifts for Mother’s Day, First Holy Communion or Confirmation, birthdays, 
anniversaries, or any special holiday. All proceeds benefit Mary’s Inn! Thanks to our friends 
@ James Martin Jewelers for their generosity!

are everyone’s best friend!
Diamonds

 to Miss Lori Obendorf’s class!Thank You
First Grade Students at Our Lady of 
Guadalupe made these houses for 
their Lenten Service Project as a daily 
reminder to pray for the moms and 
babies of Mary’s Inn. What a creative 
way to teach our young friends the 
importance of home, prayer, and 
babies! Well done, Miss Obendorf!

“We gave Mary’s Inn money and prayers 
and we hope they have a good time with 
their babies. I like that we got to draw 
pictures for them.”
		   -Logan, 1st grader

“We made houses that were very colorful. 
People in our class did so good. We put 
prayers and money in them. I liked making 
the prayers and putting them in the houses.” 	
		  -Claire, 1st grader

The earrings are sterling silver & 
.01 total Diamond weight.

Sources: Health Care for the 
Homeless Clinicians’ Network, 
National Health Care for the 

Homeless Council, and Boston 
Children’s Hospital
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Shepherds of Prayer 

Meet our New Board member

Mary’s Inn Daily Prayer
“Loving Father, we entrust Mary’s Inn to your Divine Providence, and humbly submit 
ourselves to Your holy will. Please guide and direct every aspect of this mission as we seek 
to offer hope to the hopeless and life to the unborn.

Lord Jesus, hear our prayers for the mothers we serve. Through the intercession of 
our Mother Mary, may we guide and support each young mother, calming her fears and 
strengthening her faith.

Holy Spirit, open our ears that we might hear Your voice and follow Your inspiration. Fill Your 
daughters with Your peace and blessing so that they may bring their children into this world 
safely and in good health. Help us all to grow in holiness. 

We ask all this in Jesus’ name. Amen”

We are Grateful!
We are truly grateful for every donation to Mary’s Inn. However, as a way to be good stewards 
of our resources, instead of sending a tax receipt for each donation throughout the year, we will 
send you one tax letter in January 2022 which will reflect all your 2021 donations. Please call 
Colleen if you have any questions.

Deacon Bill Biver
I am Deacon Bill Biver.  I recently retired from full 
time pastoral care ministry at St. Joseph the Worker 
Church here in Dubuque.  But as an ordained deacon 
I am still active and always looking for ways to be of 
service in our greater community.   Mary’s Inn has a 
wonderful reputation for assisting expectant mothers 
who are in need of support, encouragement, and 
other resources as they face a crucial point in their 
lives.  New on the Mary’s Inn Board, I hope I can 
work with the other board members in maintaining 
and expanding this pro-life ministry, possibly bringing 
to it another perspective and also offering my gifts 
wherever needed.  I am looking forward to where the 
Holy Spirit leads us in the year to come.

• Overnight Coordinators

• Weekend Coordinator

• Day shift Coordinator

Mary’s Inn depends not only on financial support but on continual prayer support. We 
encourage you to consider becoming a Shepherd of Prayer by completing the form below. 
Thank you! 

As a Shepherd of Prayer I resolve to...

qPray the Rosary qAttend a weekday Mass  qPray the Mary’s Inn Daily Prayer 	

qSpend one hour in chapel	 qOther___________________________________

       _____ Once a day    _____ Once a week   _____ Once a month

Yes, I wish to become a Shepherd of Prayer for residents, babies, staff 
and mission of Mary’s Inn.

By praying:__________________________________________________

Frequency:_______________________________________________

Signed:__________________________________________________

Please mail to: Mary’s Inn Maternity Home 
	           PO Box 3338
	           Dubuque, IA  52004-3338

Join Our Team!  We’re Hiring!



 

Ted Blanchard from Bridget Blanchard
Margaret Burlage from Dick & Jean Mescher
Dan Coble from Lola Coble
Delores Gregorich from Bill & Colleen Pasnik
Fred & Eva Meier from Fredrick & Stella Meier
Francis & Velda Merkel families from Fredrick & Stella 

Meier

Bud Noonan from Jan McDonough
Gerald Prier from Diane & Tom Schmitt
Don Remakel from Keith & Becky Krapfl and Jan Mc-

Donough
Sandy Ries from Mike & Janice Donovan
Helen Rodham from Anthony and Mary Burbach
Susan Werner from Kellie Kluesner & Ed Werner

Carrie Fangman from Dick & Jean Mescher
Megan Mescher from Dick & Jean Mescher
Kim Weber from Kathryn Petitgout

 Honorariums, Memorials, and Donations
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DONATIONS FROM
  INDIVIDUALS
Ament, Mike & Mary Pat
Anonymous
Anderson, Laurelee
Anstoetter, Mary
Arensdorf, Patricia
Arlen, James & Judy
Auderer, Vernon
Ayers, Dave & Mary Jo
Balong, John & Carol
Banigan, Frank & Julie
Barth, Sr. Marie
Bean, Richard & Patricia
Beaves, Ted & Deb
Bell, Becky
Bellis, Robert & Jean
Benson, Daniel & Amy
Berning, Lloyd & Janet
Berning, Mary
Besler, Ken & Darlene
Blewett, Harry & Peggy
Blichmann, Richard & Barbara
Boeckmann, Doug & Suzanne
Bourek, Virgil & Marian
Brady, James & Donna
Bragg, Mary Rae
Brown, Glen & Ronna
Budde, Michael & Linda
Bustle, John & Marilyn
Capesius, Marcelline
Cavin, David & Therese
Chandlee, Wayne
Chapman, Jeff & Theresa
Cicciarelli, Frank & Theresa
Clemen, Jane
Cody Family Fund
Coolidge, Martin
Cornelius, Steven & Kathy
Cosley, Dennis & Mary
Cover, Jacquelyn
Crowe, Mary
Cummer, William & Margaret
Darryl & Lori Brickman
Deacon, Ted & JoAnn
Delagardelle, Diane
Demmer, Wayne & Joan
Dieck, Alan & Barbara
Dietzenbach, Fr. Alan
Digmann, Gerald & Karol
Dillman, Michael
Donnelly, Dennis & Lori
Dunkel, Drew & Rachel
Elenz, David & Joan
Ernst, Debbie
Ernzen, Charles & Patricia
Even, Kenneth & Sharon
Even, Mary
Even, Thomas
Exline, Todd & Ellyn
Fasselius, Diane
Feldman, Elmer & Dorothy
Feldmann, Leanna
Finzel, Eugene & Diane
Folsom, Leo & JoAnn
Freisinger, Paul & Mary
Freisinger, Serena
Friedman, Larry
Frith, Michele

Frommelt, Elizabeth
Frueh, Leo & Mary
Gallogly, Robert & Pati
Gaul, Gerald & Joan
Gessner, Joyce
Gianino, Joseph & Sara
Gibbs, Roger & Lynne
Giese, Tom & Paula
Gilligan, Brian & Linda
Goedken, Terry & Janet
Gregorich, Robert
Gregory, Richard & Mary Jean
Grygo, Ron & Elaine
Habel, Robert & Marlene
Hamblin, Charles & Jacqueline
Harvey, Melvin & Theresa
Havel, Todd & Brenda
Henkels, James & Carla
Herrig, David & Judy
Hesprich, Steven & Kim
Hickson, William
Hoefer, Gregory
Honkamp, Joyce
Huber, Rev. Henry
Huff, James & Sue
Hunt, Karen
Jennison, John & Lisa
Johnson, Andrew & Maureen
Jordan, Bruce & Carol
Jorgensen, Gerald & Mary
Junk, Don & Janaan
Kaukaskie, Irene
Klostermann, Jerald & Rita
Kluesner, Jeffrey & Rhonda
Kochendorfer, William
Koetz, James & Kim
Konrardy, Mary
Koopmann, Gerald & Joann
Koopmann, Thomas & Helen
Koppes, Gerald & Darlene
Korbel, Adrian & Elaine 
Kouba, Terry & Julie
Krapfl, Cody & Jessica
Kratz, Marilyn
Kremer, Dennis & Ellen
Kremer, Larry & Becky
Kruse, Fr. Phil
Kuboushek, Brandon & 

Danielle
Lambert, Richard & Barbara
Lansing, Jim & Marilyn
Leifker, Sr. Mary Jo
Link, Allan & Alice
Link, Brian & Angie
Lochner-Dodds, Diane
Longo, Charles & Mary
Lueken, Elaine
Lukasik, John & Susan
Maahs, Dolores
Maiers, Robert & Lisa
Mans, Dennis & Alice
Manternach, Janaan
McClain, Mark 
McCormick, Sr. Anne
McCullough, Shirley
McDermott, Jodi
McDermott, Rev. Thomas
McDermott, Todd & Dana
McDonough, Louis
McDonough, William

McLaughlin, David & Sharon
Melin, Kipp & Patty
Meloy, Loras & Susan
Michels, Karen
Miller, Msgr. Jim
Moes, Sr. Mary Dolores
Moore, Shirley
Muir, Diane
Mulgrew, Michael & 

Jacqueline
Ney, Marvin & Maria
Nigg, Randal & Doris
Nilles, Gwen
Nowacki, Ron & Barb
O’Connell, Daniel & Ellen
O’Connor, Paul & Geri
O’Shea, Johnny & Heidi
Oberfoell, Ron & Catherine
Olson, Charles & JoAnn
Ott, Luanus
Pape, Terrance & Janet
Pasnik, Bill & Colleen
Pedersen, James & Lovelle
Petit, Don & Alice
Pierce, Michael & Paula
Podhajsky, Lawerance
Pokorny, Dianne
Rabbett, Troy
Rasmusson, Steven & Ann
Reekie, Edward & Kathleen
Reihle, Dolores
Reihle, Janet
Reisdorf, Stephen & Kathleen
Reiter, Steven & Susan
Rhoads, Rick
Richey, Ronald & Patricia
Riesselman, Kay
Rima, Dennis & Julie
Rodham, Stephen & Kris
Roewe, Raymond & Susan
Rokusek, Donald & Anna
Rondeau, James
Roth, Robert & Mary
Schaller, Meg
Scherr, Mike & Gail
Schieltz, Dorothy
Schiffer, Leona
Schilling, Terry & Dee
Schmidt, Jim & Mary
Schmitt, Ronald & Helen
Schmitz, Ralph & Colleen
Schoellen, Tom & Patricia
Schuckert, William & Susan
Schueller, David & Donna
Schulte, Bryan
Sellner, Carlyn & Corey
Sellner, Carlyn & Corey
Shields, Maurice & Diane
Sigwarth, James & Janice
Sigwarth, Robert & Linda
Simon, Thelma
Smith, David & Sandra
Sperfslage, Louis
Stabenow, David & Eva
Stackis, Ashley
Steffen, Herbert & Norma
Steger, Randall & Kathy Jo
Sudmeier, Russell & Rosalie
Sullivan, James & Anita
Switzer, Gary & Lou Ann

TeKippe, Ken & Marlene
Thomas, Carla
Tigges, Doris
Till, Virginia
Toonen, Marsha
Trimble, Eileen
Tritz, Mary
Troupe, Al
Trumm, Donald & Patricia
VanCleve, Gary & Tammy
Vanek, Darlene
Vaske, Martin & Joan
Vogt, Richard & Marilyn
Wachter, Jim & Mary
Wagner, Mike & Susan
Weber, Elly
Werner, Edward
White, Neal
Wiest, Carol
Wilwert, Lavern & Joan
Wulfekuhle, John & Bonita
Yoder, John & Jane
Zeckser, Karen

DONATIONS FROM 
ORGANIZATIONS

Alliant Energy Foundation
Benders Foods
Boxwell Real Estate Co.
Church of the Nativity
Contempo Styling Salon, Inc.
Friedman Insurance
Gift of Hope Maternity Home
HyVee Giving Tag Program
Knights of Columbus #3556
Lange Sign Group
Network for Good
New Melleray Abbey
RSM US Foundation
Sisters of Charity
Sisters of the Visitation
St. Catherine / St. Donatus 
St. Elizabeth Pastorate
St. Mary Church, East 

Dubuque
Wells Fargo

Your personal information will 
not be released to any other 
organization for solicitation 
purposes.
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 Honorariums, Memorials, and Donations
(January 1-March,31, 2021) (January 1-March,31, 2021)

InnKeepers
Who are the Innkeepers?
The Innkeepers are the people who keep the Inn open by committing to a 
monthly donation. Levels of support start at $10/month. Mary’s Inn needs 
people willing to become an Innkeeper. Call Colleen (563-552-6288) to get 
started as an Innkeeper!  

MONTHLY INNKEEPERS:
Ambrosy, Dr. Dave
Anon
Arensdorf, Ken & Christy
Auderer, Vern
Boever, Keith & Jenny
Budde, Mike & Linda
Burdt, Jim & Sue
Cahill, Mike & Nancy
Callahan, Mike & Donna
Chameli, David & Kathy
Cushman, David & Holly
Delagardelle, Diane
Dieck, Al & Barb
Dolter, Kathryn
Duggan, Tim & Julie
Ehlers, Chris & Barb
Fager, Francis & Doreen
Felderman, Anne
Fiegen, Chuck & Linda
Flesher, Carrie & Stella
Friederick, Carol
Friedman, Larry
Frye, Bill & Jan

Gallogly, Robert & Pati
Geisler, Todd & Christi
Gloeckner, Allen
Glover, Rich & Karen
Gulyash, Steve & Theresa
Henkels, Jim & Carla
Hepler, Nicole & Drew
Hesprich, Steve & Kim
Hucker, Susan
Johannsen, Teresa
Kapraun, Claira
Kirby, Travis & Andrea
Klauer, Jim & Nancy
Koch, Daniel
Kochendorfer, Bill
Koetz, Jim & Kim
Kohler-Dage, Patricia
Kumor, Ben & Stephanie
Lansing, Mark & Sue
Leifker, Sr. Mary Jo
Loeffelholz, Stephen & 
Sharon
McDermott, Fr. Thomas

McDonald, Bryan & Sara
McDonough, Jan
McGuire, John & Katie
McKeon, Mark & Staci
Meis, Vince
Monck Farms
Montague, Barry & Shelley
Mormann, Bill & Mary
Neichter, Carol
Nuti, Audrey
Obendorf, Lori
Ochs, Steve & Chris
Oglesby, Tom & Mary Ann
Olson, Mary
O’Shea, Johnny & Heidi
Our Lady of the Missis-
sippi
Pasnik, Bill & Colleen
Pederson, Dan & Barb
Pitzen, Rick & Teri
Pope, Donald & Marjorie
Portzen, Mike & Sally
Rauen, Bill & Jessica

Rettenmeier, Andy & Ann
Richard, Ed & Mary Ann
Scherr, Matt & Ann
Schmidt, Deacon Jim & 
Mary
Schmidtke, Carma
Schmitt, Tom & Diane
Steinberg, Ed & Patricia
Takes, Betty
Thies, Mike & Pat
Thomas, Mona
Turnis, Steve & Arlene
Valentine, Ben
Varicek, Dennis & Linda
Wahlert, Bob & Donna

IN HONOR OF:

IN MEMORY OF:

Special thanks to iSolved for their monthly In-Kind donations.
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